
We know a new 
metal roof is a 
significant 
investment in 
your home. 

We want to help 
you make the 
right choice for 
you and your 
family. 

Our Contractor 
Checklist is  
designed to help 
you make the 
best decision!

Choosing a Contractor Checklist

Notes: Notes: Notes:

Contractor has been 
trusted in the roofing 
business for over 10 
years.

Full roof inspection 
required before preparing 
an estimate or quote.

Contractor gives you a 
proper job completion 
estimate, including 
potential start and finish 
dates for the project.  
Specifies what materials 
they will be using. 

Contractor is fully 
certified, insured  & 
licensed with WSIB & 
WAH (Working At 
Heights), In accordance 
with the latest safety
standards.

Contractor will provide 
you with a detailed 
contract and not just an 
estimate, should you 
decide to use them.

Contractor specifies terms 
and methods of payment.  

Contractor provides in 
writing, warranties on both 
workmanship and products 
used.

The metal roof warranty is 
transferable to a new  
homeowner should you sell 
my house.
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Contact Info:
63 Main Street, 
Courtland, 
ON  N0J 1E0

ph: 519.688.2512
web: www.metalroofoutlet.com


